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41.           Favor Andria  McFerson Madam chair

  I would like to know my public and stakeholder rights provided by the 
government and/or the state of California. We have been repeatedly openly 
denied the right to speak on a major motion that will be discussed during the 
next LA CARE BOARD OF GOVERNOR's meeting on this coming Thursday 
June 6, 2024 at 1:00 pm and then voted on by the Executive Committee as 
stated the members consist of Alvaro Ballestreros, Llan Shapiro, Stephanie 
Booth and John G. Raffoul and the major decisions made by this party does 
not formally and equally consist of a member Stakeholder to could represent 
all members of LA Care decisions will effect a funded organization that has 
received millions throughout the years and the Advisory committee that help 
make million dollar decisions with LA Care about healthcare options that 
effects our own health and overall wellbeing. This major decision would effect 
all members throughout the county who receive low income insurance with LA 
Care. I spoke to about this during the BOG and BOS meeting and I feel that 
these are illegal practices by the staff and Francisco Oaxaca or at the least 
uncredible and ethical practices that should be investigated formally. The 
members of that TTECAC 
Chairs a transitional executive committee formally made by staff during the 
Emergency COVID-19 regulations on in person meetings have all met their 
tenure years ago however only 3 chairs got ripped from their seats and told 
since they moved out of the region they represented the seat they 
represented had to be taken away and a exclusive election of only those 3 
chairs had to be carried out excluding all other chairs who met their tenure. 
As one of those co-chairs I don't disagree and as residential Stakholder 
member but, I do feel a formal election for all chairs should have been carried 
out and the emergency exclusion of all public meetings throughout the county 
should rightfully be given back by the staff and they should be able to vote on 
all changes that effect them. But, they were openly denied with no Roberts 
Rule of order practiced. Budget spending in the county and due to the 
county’s new Covid 19 non-emergency regulations the fiscal years budget will 
not be rolled over so the money will be completely taken away and we are 
starting with a smaller 2024-2025 fiscal year budget. This should definitely be 
investigated.

Thank You,

 - Andria McFerson 

Former Co-chair 
Of LA Care Health Plan Regional Community Advisory Committee ECAC
aintnolimit01@gmail.com 
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aintnolimit01@yahoo.com 
(213) 864-3418

PLEASE CONTACT ME RIGHT AWAY! (please exclude any misspelling from 
this document and I am in favor of this topic and formally investing and 
empathy training lead by official input of the people they effect)

Oppose V V Citizen What is this? 
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